
Preliminary
Town of Stoddard

Zoning Board of Adjustment
Meeting Minutes of March 17, 2016

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson at 7:30 pm.
The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Dean Huber.
Members Present

Roll call: Paul Krampfert, Richard Scofield, Dean Huber, alternate member sitting in for Curtis
Taylor

Members Absent
David Costin

Members Excused
Ed Saleski, Angel Nicoletti, Curtis Taylor

Others Present
Fred Ward

Hearing

No hearings

New Business

Paul went over the ZBA report that will appear in the Annual Town Report.

Paul stated the Town Compliance Officer, Harry Power, would like to proceed in setting up a flow of information
regarding follow up compliance on cases settled by the ZBA at our April meeting.

Paul listed the following training opportunities for ZBA members: NHMA Right to Know Law - Webinar on 4/20,
Public Records - Webinar on 5/18 and on 4/9, a Workshop for Local Officials, presented by municipal lawyers,
will be held in our area, the location will be announced at a later date.

Board Of Selectmen have reviewed and accepted the ZBA Budget for the 2016-2017 year.

A round table discussion was held. The new alternate, Dean Huber, has been reading the OEP manual and
referencing the NH Planning & Land Use Manual to become familiar with the rules that guide the Zoning
Board.                                                                                                   

Minutes of ZBA Meeting of 02/18/16

The minutes were approved after a correction in paragraph 7 of the hearing, correcting Angel's name to read
Richard.

Correspondence/Reports

Reviewed the February Budget and bills that have be received.

Old Business

Forms work has been deferred to the April Meeting.



Discussed the status of Fred Ward's Appeal on the Global Montello Case.

Adjournment

Richard made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Dean seconded the motion and the motion
carried. The meeting concluded at 8:20 pm.

 

The next meeting of the ZBA will be held on Thursday, April 21, 2016, at 7:30 pm at the Stoddard
Town Hall.
 

Respectfully Submitted,
 

 

Kathleen Ellis
Secretary for the ZBA


